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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 22, 2014 
at 8:30 p.m., in the Second Floor Meeting Room, City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts on a Major Amendment to Special Permit PB#179 by CJUF III NorthPoint, LLC,   
to amend the existing  special permit for the area known as North Point in the North Point 
District generally located at East Street and NorthPoint Boulevard and also on First Street.  The 
major amendments requested are (1) Parking revisions, including creating a shared parking 
district for NorthPoint; reducing parking ratios based on actual need; and allowing retail parking 
at a ratio of .5 spaces per 1,000 square feet; (2) Increasing the amount of retail the Applicant 
may build from a maximum of 150,000 square feet to a maximum of 300,000 square feet.  The 
increased retail square footage would be offset by a corresponding reduction in other 
commercial square footage; and (3) allowing up to 50,000 square feet of grocery store, as part 
of the total  retail area of up to 300,000 square feet.  No changes are proposed to the total 
permitted  gross floor area; or to the gross floor allocation of uses between residential and non-
residential uses for the entire project or within the phases of development.   
 
This will be the first of two public hearing required pursuant to Article 12.000.   
 
Copies of this application are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts and at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway.  The 
application is also available for viewing at www.cambridgema.gov/cdd under Special Permit 
Applications.  Questions concerning the petition may be addressed to Liza Paden at 617/349- 
4647 TTY 617/349-4621, email lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 

 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/cdd

